Oklahoma Corporation Commission
State of Oklahoma

Thursday, September 15, 2022 — 11:00 a.m.

Hearing on the Merits before an Administrative Law Judge in Case No. PUD2022-000036,
Application of Oklahoma Na/um/ Gas Company, a Division of One Gas, Inc., for Approval of its
Demand Portfolio of Conservation and Energy Efficiency Programs for Calendar Years 2023
Through 2025.

This serves as notice that a public meeting of the Commissioners did not take place as scheduled,
and therefore, there are no minutes for the Oklahoma Corporation Commission (Commission)
special meeting conducted at 10:15 a.m. on September 25, 2022, Room 301, Jim Thorpe Office
Building, 2101 North Lincoln Boulevard, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105.

The notice and agenda for the meeting were publicly posted at the Oklahoma City offices of the
Commission at 10:15 a.m. on September 13, 2022, by Commission employees acting under the
direction of Chairman J. Todd Hiett. The notice and agenda were provided in writing to the
Oklahoma Secretary of State at least forty-eight hours in advance of the meeting and are also made
available to the public on the Commission’s website. The notice and agenda, copy of which
is attached as Appendix A, stated that the staff of the Commission would meet for a Hearing on
the merits in Case PUD2022-000036, and one or more Commissioners might attend but that
no votes or other actions would be taken by the Commissioners.

A quorum of the Commission was not present; therefore, no public meeting of the Commission

requiring official minutes took place.
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Amy 1/ Cummings
Secrel(@pj’r of the Commission
Date: September 25, 2022




